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Evergreen Elementary School

Greetings Evergreen Families,

This month:
Monday, March 11th: PTO 6 pm
ALSO, the 100th day of school.
Tuesday, March 12th: SPRING

PICTURES
Monday, March 18th: Site

Council 3 pm

SPRING BREAK: NO SCHOOL
March 25th through March 28th
SCHOOL RESUMES MONDAY,

APRIL 1st.

READ_A_THON STARTS
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 26th

and Ends on March 10th.
COIN DRIVE starts March

11th and ends April 11th. 

Dear Evergreen Families,

Our 3rd Annual Read-A-Thon
started February 26th, and will
go through March 10th. Make
sure to check out all the books
being read to our students on our
school website, and our
Facebook page.
A fun fact about literature, there
have been over 150 million books
published. This means, you can
always find a good book to read. 

I wanted to remind families that
with the cold virus going around,
it is important to note that meds
(even over the counter) can not
be sent with students. This
includes cough drops from home.
Please contact the office for
protocols if you are wishing for
your student to have items like
this at school.

Thank you for being part of the
Evergreen family.
Jenny Jones
Principal

Silliness from the Desk of Ms. Jones
What did the dirt say to the rain?

You’d better cut it out, or my name will be mud!


